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S dtappy cNew Sfeax!

Scott Cortelyou Well, another year has passed and a new one has

s o0 just begun. This should be a fun year for Denver Mustang

Carrie Jacobucci | Club. There are lots of things planned for this year, includ-

S el ing the Rocky Mountain Mustang Round-up, our car show,

@AOL.com drag racing at Bandimere, and many more activities.
Remember our first meeting of the year is back at Phil Long
Ford, on January 9th at 7:30. Everyone needs to bring a
flashlight to the meeting, Mike has something “planned”!

See you all there!

Our Sponsor:

Phil I.Ollg Ford j i}l))gnger I\(/)]zulst]alnlg Club |
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7887 W. Tufts Avenue | Littleton, Co 80162-1111

303-933-5631
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The (bristmas party vwas a blasi!

This year Christmas party was at the Fort in Mor-
rison. The weather was great for driving up
there, no snow or ice for the mustangs to try and
get through. The food was great, it was shrimp
and buffalo. We all ate well. Santa made his
usual visit and brought toys for the little ones.
The gift exchange was a hit, like always there
were a few coveted gifts that kept getting stolen.
There was a fleece throw blanket that was a very
popular item. As always die cast cars were very
popular as well. After all the unwrapping and
stealing was done, everyone had a good time.
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Wha’f are your plans for this summer? What are
your plans for June to be more precise?

Well, it time to start thinking about the Rocky Mountain Mustang Round-up. | know its not till June and
that's still half a year away, but | just heard from the Snow Flower and they said that they are already
getting requests for that weekend from other mustang clubs. They said they'd like to give priority to us
since we've stayed there so much in the past. For those of you who haven't stayed there before, the
Snow Flower offers nice, clean condos in a variety of sizes to fit any situation. They also offer under-
ground parking with an area just for washing cars.

Studio $81

2 bed rooms $149

3 bed rooms $166

4 bed rooms $178
Call and make your reservations today, so that you don't miss out on a

great place to stay!
Snow Flower Londos in Steamboat Springs
1-88%-235-1231
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